


























A draft code of welfare for rabbits with an accompanying report was presented to NAWAC for
consideration.
It has been sponsored by the SPCA who have consulted widely. S 9(2)(F)(iv)

When it receives a draft code, NAWAC is required to consider its suitability for recommendation.

A subcommittee of R Palmer, A Dale and P Mason were delegated to report back t
November on its suitability for recommendation.

Acknowledgements @

In closing the meeting, the chair thanked several people. She congra 2)(a) on her
new position with SPCA and noted the committee’s gratefulness fq @ orkaas secretary and more

recently with the review of the Pigs code.
e alKarin Schutz and Grant Shackell who
0 mee to the work of NAWAC and

It was also noted as finishing their terms on the commifj
at the end of October 2021 will each have completed
the welfare of animals in Aotearoa.

Meeting closed at 3:40pm

Closing karakia

E te hui Forghis gathering

Whaia te matauranga kia maramj @ Seek knowledge for understanding

Kia whai take nga mahi katoa Have purpose in all that you do
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Tu maia, tu kaha Stand tall, be strong

Aroha atu, aroha mai Let us show respect for each other

Tatou a tatou kat< I
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